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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I oppose SB 10. Changing the voting system from mail in voting to in person voting is 

an unnecessary change that offers no benefit and may cause harm to seniors, 

disabled people or those that work in n jobs that prevent them from taking time off to 

vote. The system in place is safe and convenient for all Oregonians. 

 

Sincerely, 

Carol Bohrer 


